Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pceattendance@everettsd.org>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 11/13/2020 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,
Happy Friday. We’ve had a super week!

First, we celebrated Veteran’s Day. We are so grateful for US veterans who have served and often sacrificed so much for
our benefit. Our students helped to put on a lovely assembly thanking veterans for their service.

Also, we had our first iReady Dance Party. This week, Second graders earned the party. Great job 2nd grade for
completing your iReady math and reading lessons.

Next week, our multicultural families are invited to attend a meeting via zoom with Penny Creek’s Multicultural Parent
Club: Natural Leaders. Meet other families, share in experiences, discuss ways to expand diversity in our school and
make new friends!

Topic: Natural Leaders Meeting

Time: Nov 19, 2020 05:00 PM - 06:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)
Zoom Meeting Link: https://everettsd.zoom.us/j/6259121274

Meeting ID: 625 912 1274

Passcode: leaders

Have a wonderful weekend!
Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes
Please follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/PennyCreek ES
Click HERE to reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
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